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June 18, 2001

Joe Pedraza
334 Fillmore Street
Napoleon, OH 43545

Re: 334 Fillmore Street property

Dear Mr. Pedraza,

Since there have been requests that the tree or trees be removed between the
sidewalk and curb in front of your residence, the Tree Commission has
consented to remove these trees. There will be no new trees put back. The
earliest these trees will be removed will be this fall around October. If there is
not enough money in the budget, then the trees will be put on the spring
removal list. The reason for this is that there is not enough area for the trees to
grow properly without affecting the concrete sidewalks and curbs.

If you have any concerns, please call our office at 419-592-4010.

Respectfully,

"D Vel

David Volkman, Chairman
Tree Commission
City of Napoleon
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